25. POLICE AND FIRE PROTECTION

A. If policel/fire services, facilities or sites will be dedicated or otherwise provided
on-site, describe them, specify any conditions of dedication and locate on Map H.

Neither police nor fire facilities are contemplated on site.

B. Provide correspondence from the appropriate providers acknowledging notice of
the proposed development and phasing, and indicating whether present facilities
and manpower are capable of serving the project or specifying the additional
manpower/equipment necessary to serve the development. If the provider is from
another jurisdiction, the letter should also identify any non-facility-related
problems in providing said service.

Appendix 25-1 contains letters from the appropriate agencies indicating the availability of
their services.
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CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

Venice of America

July 3, 2008

Alexis Venanzi

Engineering Intern

David Plummer & Associates
1750 Ponce De Leon Boulevard
Coral Gables, Florida 22134
(305) 447-0900

Re: Riverbend DRI Broward County - #06221
Dear Ms. Venanzi,

We have reviewed your request regarding the provision of police services at the proposed
Riverbend Development project as described in the documents you provided (DRI Plan).
This letter is to inform you that the Fort Lauderdale Police Department is a fully
accredited police agency. The Department has adequate staffing to provide complete law
enforcement services to both the residential and commercial interests of the Riverbend
Development project.

Sincere

Fr. . erley
Chief of Police

POLICE DEPARTMENT
1300 WesT BrowaRD BOULEVARD, FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33312
TELEPHONE:(954) 828-5700, Fax (954) 828-6001
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CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

Venice of America

June 23, 2008

Alexis Venanzi, Engineering Intern
David Plummer & Associates

1750 Ponce De Leon Boulevard
Coral Gables, FL 22134

RE: Riverbend DRI Broward County - #06221

Dear Ms. Venanzi:

This is to confirm the City of Fort Lauderdale Fire-Rescue Departments’ ability to
serve the Riverbend project, which is currently in the planning process of

development in the City of Fort Lauderdale.

Fort Lauderdale Fire-Rescue has sufficient fire stations, equipment and personnel,
as well as automatic aid agreements with adjoining cities for this purpose.

Sincerely,
1.
James R. Ed
Fire Chief
OFFICE OF THE FIRE CHIEF
FORT LAUDERDALE FIRE-RESCUE
528 N W. 2 STREET, FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33311-9108
TELEPHONE (954) 828-6B00, FAX (954) 828-6843
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER www.fortlauderdale_gov PRINTED ON RECYCLED
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